
    Newsletter 12 – 10th December 2023 
 
Hello, 

I hope this newsletter finds you well. Please see the following latest news: 

1) The Governors Christmas Party on Friday afternoon was a GREAT success. Thank you to the 
governors for providing the lovely food. 
 

2) Monday 11th December - Friends AGM meeting after school 
 

3) Wednesday 13th December  Whole school trip to Wrexham University to 
see Pinocchio 

 
 

We need to be there for 10am - we are aiming to be back at 
12:30pm, so have to follow these arrangements: 

-  No breakfast club (as Mrs Evans will come in later and have dinner ready for everyone as 
usual) 

-  We need everyone in school by 8:30am at the latest, so that lunch can 
be ordered and we can get on the bus. 

-   Please click on Parent Pay to give permission for your child to go (please do so ASAP) No 
cost as the Friends of the School are very kindly paying for the panto and the bus. 

4) Thursday 14th December - Christmas Concerts starting at 1:10pm with class 1, then class 2 
and finally class 3. 

If anyone has any raffle prizes or cakes that you would like to donate, they will be gratefully 
accepted. 

5) Friday 15th December - Christmas Concerts - starting at 6pm (all pupils will need to be in 
school from 5:30pm). 
 

6) New security fencing is due to be delivered tomorrow and installation to begin. 
 
Final day of term is THURSDAY 21st December     


